
I am Max Obuszewski, 431 Notre Dame Lane, Apt. 206, Baltimore, MD 21212, and I am 
with the Baltimore Nonviolence Center.  I am testifying to strongly urge members of the 
House of Delegates to support HJ-6, the "Back From The Brink" resolution urging the 
President and Congress to get serious about reining in the new nuclear arms race, 
canceling the $1.7 Trillion nuclear arsenal replacement plan and engaging in multilateral 
treaty negotiations with the idea that nuclear weapons are a danger to Mother Earth.  Of 
great concern to me is that tax dollars are being used to refurbish a nuclear weapons 
arsenal which cannot be used.  As the Trump administration is severely cutting the funding 
of badly-needed social programs, all members of the House have a chance to vote in favor 
of HJ-6 and make a statement that money wasted on nuclear weapons should instead be 
used on social programs that benefit the majority of the people instead of on weapons 
contracts. 
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